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INCREASING ENROLLMENT AND RETENTION:
A DEAN'S FORUM

Moderator: Susan Staffin Metz
Director, Women's Programs
Stevens Institute of Technology

Susan Staffin Metz has served as Director of the Office of
Women's Programs at Stevens Institute of Technology for the
past twelve years. Over 13,000 students, teachers, counselors
and parents have participated in programs to encourage
young women to pursue study in engineering and science.
Currently, OWP focuses on programs for middle school and
high school students including a National Science Foundation
Young Scholars Program in 1989 and 1990. In addition to her
work at Stevens, Ms. Metz is Vice President of WEPAN and
responsible for chairing the WEPAN national conferences.
She has served on numerous advisory boards to consult with
new or established women in engineering and science
programs. Most recently she is a member of the advisor board
to the Douglass Project for Rutgers Women in Math and
Science.
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